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Introducing •••• 

Th;s ;s the f;rst cost-effect;ve hard 
d;sk system ava;lable for a PolyMorph;c 
8813 or 8810 computer system. The Poly 
Per;pherals Hard D;sk III is available 
;n configurat;ons up to 15 megabytes 
formatted (18 megabytes unformatted -
same as the PolyMorph;c Systems HD/18). 
A 5 megabyte hard d;sk w;ll hold 19,582 
sectors of data. 

Access t;me of a w;nchester d;sk [also 
known as a f;xed d;sk or hard d;sk) is 
incredibly fast. Your progrema ,.-lii 
read data faster than ever before. 

All of your exist;ng Poly programs will 
run us;ng the Poly Peripherals Hard Disk 
III. The hard disk appears to the 
system as one or more new "drhes," and 
can be acce·ssed by programs just like 
any of your floppy d;sks. 

The Poly Peripherals Hard D;sk III uses 
components which are recognized es "the 
best in the bus;ness." Only by using 
field-proven, cost-effective components 
could this subsystem be produced et such 
a low price. The Hard Disk III includes 
a Xebec hard disk controller end host 
adapter, and a 5-, 10-, or 15-megebyte 
MiniScribe Winchester drive. 

The Poly Per;pherals Hard D;sk III 

The following disks are available: 

5 megabyte 
10 megabyte 
15 megabyte 

$1990 
$2290 
$2390 

All prices include shipping to the 
continental United States. Poly 
Peripherals hard disk subsystems come 
with cables, installation instructions, 
end ail necessary device dri~er 
software. 

The Poly Peripherals Hard Disk III is 
available for use with any single-user 
PolyMorphic 8813 or 8810, running under 
Exec end Volume Manager. Your CPU card 
must conta;n version 81 ROMs or later. 
ROMs end the latest release of Exec are 
eve;leble from PolyMorphic Systems, 
Senta Barbara r.A. 
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